Dear parent/carer,
We at Two Mile Ash School are proud to support The Royal British Legion’s Poppy Appeal.

From Friday 3" to Friday 10™ of November, our Student Council leaders will be visiting all classes
with a limited number of the items below. If your child wishes to purchase any of the items, the
suggested cash donation is shown.

Thank you.

Zip Pull Reflector

SUGGESTED DONATION: £1 SUGGESTED DONATION: £1

Snap Band

SUGGESTED DONATION: £1.50

Silicon Wristband

SUGGESTED DONATION: £1




